
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Roslin Nursery Class 

  Nursery News 
 

What has been happening at 

nursery? 
Huge congratulations to the Nursery Team 

on their recent excellent Care 

Inspectorate Report. I am very proud of 

the report we have received.  It is available 

to read on our notice board and on the 

website. 

Mrs Wilson Head Teacher 
 

Quality of Care and Support – 5 Very Good  

Quality of Environment - 5 Very Good 
 

The inspector recognised the importance of 

the relationships between the staff and 

the children and how we support their 

learning and development.  
 

“Positive relationships had developed between 

the staff and the children. Staff 

demonstrated that they knew the children 

very well which enabled them to support the 

children's individual needs and interest. 

Children's views were valued by staff and 

were used to enhance their learning through 

providing child centred experiences which 

offered them challenge.” 

 

Snack Payments 
A reminder Term 4 (£22.50) snack payment is 

due. Please use parent pay or place the correct 

amount in an envelope then into the nursery 

money box. 

Diary Dates 

w/c 13th May  -  Stay and Play week 

28th May – Coffee drop in meet p1 teachers 

  AM - 10.45-11.30am 

PM -  2.30 - 3.15pm 

12th June – Nursery Sports Day 1 

19th June - Nursery Sports Day 2 

21st June – Moving On Celebration/Garden Party - 

10.30am (all children and families welcome) 

27th June – Summer trip to East Links  

28th June – Nursery closed 

Inspiring Playful 

Learning 

The Care Inspectorate also acknowledged the 

quality opportunities that are available either 

indoors and outdoors and the importance of 

risky play. 

 
“The nursery environment, including the outside 

area, provided children with a range of 

opportunities which enabled them to investigate, 

use their imagination and be curious and 

creative. The playroom had interesting areas 

which enabled children to explore and take part 

in the different activities on offer. Staff were 

skilled in extending children's learning. They 

supported them to have ownership of their 

environment which had a positive impact on the 

outcomes and experiences.” 

 
“The balance between challenge and safety 

enabled children to make decisions and to learn 

the skills needed to keep themselves safe. This 

helped to nurture children's natural curiosity and 

encouraged them to learn through their play.” 
 


